BMA

The BMA invites GPs in the South West to discuss
‘Implementing the General Practice Forward View’

Thursday 10th November 2016, 14:00 — 18:00
Duckworth Suite, Exeter Golf & Country Club, Exeter, Devon EX2 7AE

BMA Local (SW) is hosting an afternoon conference for GPs across the region to provide

a forum for discussion around Commissioning, Federating, Funding and Market forces
within General Practice and Primary Care. There will be four speakers, with interaction and
questions from the GP delegates.

The event will be an opportunity for GPs across the area to meet, engage and learn about
the implications of the Government’s strategy for General Practice and how change can be
delivered locally.

We are delighted to welcome:

Dr Nigel Watson — GP in the New Forest, GPC Representative, Chair of Wessex LMC and of
the Vanguard Project

Dr Berge Balian — Chair of the Symphony Programme Board & Director of the Symphony
Healthcare Services Operating Company in Somerset

Mr Matthew Lawrence — Director of Business Development, South, Central and West
Commissioning Support Unit

Dr George Rae — Representative from the General Practitioners’ Committee of the BMA;
Chief Executive of Newcastle and North Tyneside LMC, and a GP leader in the North East
Registration from 13:30. The event begins at 14:00. Afternoon tea will be served.

There will be no charge to attend this event, but please consider registration as a firm
commitment. (Practice Managers may attend with a GP from their practice).

Register with Elaine Pavelle, BMA Local Organiser: epavelle@bma.org.uk including
your contact details, place of work, GMC number. Places are limited — book early.
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